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RESIDENT OF THE MONTH 
 

PATSY ROGERS 
                                          
 
Our October Resident of the Month is Mrs. Patsy Rogers. 
From the moment she entered the building, her sweet 
spirit has continued to light up the room. No matter what 
kind of day she is having, she has a smile on her face. I 
always say, she is as sweet as our nanner puddin. Everyday 
she continues to strive to be the best HER! You can usually 
catch Mrs. Patsy walking outside or just sitting on the back 
porch enjoying the fresh air. She has been a blessing to 
Country Place since Day 1. She is such a joy to be around 
and is an inspiration to so many.  

COMING UP IN OCTOBER… 
Its Halloween time and we have lots of activities planned for this Month. From entertainers 
to trick or treaters, we will be having some fun! 
The first week we will be painting pumpkins and the staff will do the judging…1st place 
wins a prize! 
For the second week, you will be decorating your doors! Lets make it spooky!! 
Week three is Pharmacy week. We will be filling a goody bag to give our pharmacy girls that 
deliver our medicine to us. 
Week four I have a dance show planned for you guys. A local dance team will be coming out 
to perform for us. We will be doing Trunk or Treat with our wonderful Hospice and Home 
Health girls, so I hope your ready for some candy! 
I will be doing face painting on Halloween so come and see me!! Halloween night I will 
have a table set out with candy, so all the little trick or treaters can come stop by and fill 
their baskets! Please feel free to sit outside and pass out candy!!  
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